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Rural Water Legislative Social, Bismarck
Rural water systems throughout North Dakota will take the opportunity to visit with senators 
and representatives from their local districts to indicate the need for quality water in rural areas. 
Exhibits and maps indicating water connections, current users, and anticipated new users are 
among the displays by rural water systems. This social is a great opportunity for legislators to 
become aware of the need for quality drinking water and the demand for rural water.  

Rural Water Rally, Washington, D.C.
The Rural Water Rally provides an opportunity for supporters of our industry to make 
their case directly to their elected officials. Rural water associations in each state schedule 
meetings with representatives, senators, and their staff to share their rural water success story, 
answer questions, and build important relationships. Attending the Rural Water Rally also 
provides a unique opportunity to meet with association leaders and watch the Great American 
Taste Test in person.

Operator Certification Training, Multiple North 
Dakota Locations
Feb. 7, Medora; Feb. 8, Stanley; Feb. 9, Rugby; Feb. 21, Park River; Feb. 22, Mapleton; 
Feb. 23, Bismarck
Operator Certification Training provides operators and managers a better understanding of the 
operator certification process and proper test-taking procedures. Any operator/manager who 
will test or would like to test for the North Dakota Department of Health water certification 
exam should attend. The instructors provide important information relating to certification 
such as 1) how to use math formulas properly; 2) how to calculate volume, dosage, and feed 
rate; and 3) tips and tricks to certification exam success.

ND Rural Water EXPO 2017, Bismarck
Visit www.ndrw.org for a ND Rural Water EXPO 2017 registration form and tentative agenda. 
It is an excellent opportunity for exhibitors and attendees to network with water industry 
suppliers and personnel. Earn continuing education credits while attending informational 
training sessions.  This is a “don’t want to miss it” event!
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For more information on Rural Water System Association’s upcoming events,
contact Lisa Schatz at lschatz@ndrw.org or 701-258-9249. 
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